
The ACS Secretary General delivers a presentation at REPICA 2024

The Secretary General of the Association of Caribbean States (ACS), His Excellency Rodolfo
Sabonge, participated in the 2024 Meeting of Central American Ports (REPICA), held from
September 23 to 27 in San José, Costa Rica. The Secretary General took part in a panel focused on
the supply chain and logistics, where he presented the "Strategy for Logistics Development in the
Greater Caribbean."

REPICA, an annual forum with a rotating venue, is the main discussion space for Central America on
issues related to port development. The topics discussed include environmental impact,
technological advancements, organizational and legislative improvements, compliance with
international standards, and strategies for port modernization.

The participation of the Secretary General reaffirms the ACS’s commitment to working closely with
countries in the region, promoting sustainable development through efficient and robust logistical
connectivity.


